
 

 

 

 

January 31, 2019 

 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Re: Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC, Docket No. CP15-17-000 

 Quarterly Status Report – Phase I Facilities  

 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

On February 2, 2016, as amended, reinstated and extended,
1
 the Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (“FERC” or “Commission”) granted Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC (“Sabal Trail”) 

certificates of public convenience and necessity, among other authorizations, to construct and operate the 

Sabal Trail Project (“Project”). On October 31, 2018, Sabal Trail filed its final monthly status report, 

which reflected activity through September 30, 2018.   The final monthly report indicated that Sabal Trail 

would begin providing quarterly reports until all restoration activities for the Phase I Facilities had been 

completed.   

Sabal Trail hereby submits its first quarterly status report on restoration activities for the Phase I 

Project facilities for the period October 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact LaShawndra R. Proctor, Advisor, 

Rates and Certificates, at (713) 627-4071 or the undersigned at (713) 627-4102.   

Sincerely, 

  

 /s/ Lisa A. Connolly    

  

 Lisa A. Connolly 

 Director, Rates and Certificates 

 Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC 

 Operator of Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC 

 

Attachment 

 

 

cc: John Peconom (FERC) 

 

                                                 
1 Florida Southeast Connection, LLC, et al., 154 FERC ¶ 61,080 (2016) (“February 2 Order”), order on reh’g,  Florida Southeast 

Connection, LLC, et al., 156 FERC ¶ 61,160 (2016) (“September 7 Order”), order on remand, Florida Southeast Connection, 

LLC, et al., 162 FERC ¶ 61,233 (2018) (“March 14 Order”).    


